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D I R E C T I O N S
FROM POINTS SOUTH Travel I-85N to GA 400 (exit 87). Take exit 3
(Glenridge Connector) and turn right onto Glenridge Road. At the 
second light, turn left onto Peachtree Dunwoody Road. Cross Johnson
Ferry Road and immediately enter the right turn lane. Turn right into 
the hospital campus.

FROM ROSWELL/CUMMING/ALPHARETTA Travel GA 400S to exit 3 (Glenridge
Connector) and turn right onto Glenridge Road. At the third light, turn
left onto Peachtree Dunwoody Road. Cross Johnson Ferry Road and
immediately enter the right turn lane. Turn right into the hospital campus.

FROM POINTS WEST Travel I-20E to I-285N to exit 26 (Glenridge
Connector). Turn right at the end of the ramp onto Glenridge Road and
immediately enter the left turn lane to turn left onto Johnson Ferry
Road. At the third light, turn left onto Peachtree Dunwoody Road and
immediately enter the right turn lane. Turn right into the hospital campus.

FROM POINTS EAST Travel I-20W to I-285N. Take exit 28 and turn left 
onto Peachtree Dunwoody Road. At the third light, just past the MARTA
station, turn left into the hospital campus.

FROM THE HOSPITAL TO I-285E Turn right out of the campus onto Peachtree
Dunwoody Road. At the second light, turn right onto the ramp.

FROM THE HOSPITAL TO I-285W Turn left out of the campus onto Peachtree
Dunwoody Road. At the first light, turn right onto Johnson Ferry Road. At
the third light, turn right onto the Glenridge Connector and immediately
enter the far left lane. At the next light, turn left onto the ramp.

FROM THE HOSPITAL TO GA 400N AND GA 400S Turn left out of the main
entrance onto Peachtree Dunwoody Road. At the second light, turn right
onto the Glenridge Connector. Turn left at second light to the 400N
ramp. Turn left at the third light to the 400S ramp.


